Chippewa Challen. - May, 17, 2021

Welcome to your weekly addition of the Chippewa Chatter! We are looking forward to sharing with you the
latest and greatest in the 4-H world in weekly updates.

__________________________________________________________________________

\ The 5-8 Grade WI Adventure Experience registration is now open! Youth
i will be venturing to Green Bay, WI from August 2-4. Stops include: The |
\ Menominee Nation Museum, Lambeau Field, Bay Beach Nature Preserve, !
i and touring and eating at a pizza farm on the way home. Youth will build
| their understanding of Wisconsin culture and history on this experience.
| The cost of $150 includes all lodging, meals, admission and |
| transportation. Registration is due by July 1and can be done through !
i 4-H Online. Families will be invoiced after completing the 4-H Online .
| registration and approved when payment is complete. i
Chippewa County 4-H Camp Registration is NOW OPEN in 4-H Online! You
will find it under your Family events.

This year, we will offer an overnight camp program from July 18-20 for youth
that completed grades 6-8 and then July 20-22 for youth that completed
grades 3-5. This will allow us to offer camp safely and abide by the
guidance. Camp registration will be available for the first 36 youth in each
grade age range. Day Camp will be held on Thursday, July 22 for Cloverbuds
(grades K-2).

' The camp program fee will be $55 for overnight and $20 for day camp.

| This covers all supplies and meals. Thank you to the 4-H Forest Committee
 for graciously covering the cost of renting Kamp Kenwood to keep the fee
 low to the program. After completing your 4-H Online registration, you will
i be sent an invoice and can pay either by check, cash or credit card. Your

' registration will not be completed until payment is received!

Registration closes June 15 and is open exclusively to Chippewa County
4-Hers through Thursday, May 20. It will open to community participants

i Congrats to Chippewa County 4-Her's Rachel Hager, Dominic Hall and
+ Christian Hall who will be representing Wisconsin at the 2021 National 4-H
i Shooting Sports Competition. The three youth will be competing in air rifle
" from June 20-25 held in Grand Island, Nebraska.

Let's wish these youth the best as they represent our 4-H Shooting Sports
program and Wisconsin! Good luck!

____________________________________________________________________________________________________
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